From: Press (CDC)

Sent: 14 October 2021 11:14

Subject: Cotswold District Council Budget Consultation 2022/23 - Town and Parish Council Briefing

Pack

## Dear All.

Cotswold District Council has launched its budget consultation to gather views from as many residents and businesses as possible to help inform budget plans for the 2022 to 2023 financial year. The consultation is open until midnight on Friday 19 November. All findings will be shared with councillors before they make decisions on the budget at a meeting of the Council in <u>February 2022</u>.

We would really appreciate your support with this campaign and we have prepared a briefing pack with all the relevant information you will need to assist with sharing this consultation to your communities.

Documents attached, include:

- Briefing pack
- Budget Consultation A4 Poster
- Budget Consultation social media images

For more information about our budget proposals and forthcoming engagement events, please visit: <a href="https://www.cotswold.gov.uk/budget">https://www.cotswold.gov.uk/budget</a>

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind Regards,

Cotswold District Council Communications Team